
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
St John Bosco Arts College will be holding an Online Open Evening on 
Thursday 24th September. 
  
You and your daughter will hear from the Headteacher about life as a student at St 
John Bosco, how to make a successful application and receive answers to any 
questions that have been submitted. 
  
There will be two sessions on the evening at the following times: 
  
Session 1 - 17.00-18.00 
Session 2 - 18.30-19.30 
  
To attend one of the sessions, you need 
to email transition@stjohnbosco.org.uk giving: 
  

 Name of daughter 

 Primary School 
 Current school year 

 Which session would you like to attend 

 Any questions that you would like answered during the session 

  
Once you have returned the above information, you will receive instructions on how 
to access your session.   
  
A virtual tour of the school is also available on the school 
website:  https://www.stjohnboscoartscollege.com/joining-us/virtual-tour/   
 

mailto:transition@stjohnbosco.org.uk
https://www.stjohnboscoartscollege.com/joining-us/virtual-tour/

